
Date:  24 January 2020 

OUTSTANDING  
ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY  Jessica 

FISTRAL        Callum 

MOUSEHOLE   Maycee 

TREEN Lily 

JIGSAW GIANTS 

‘staying motivated even when something 

is challenging’ 

 

GODREVY    Carmel 

FISTRAL     Fran 

MOUSEHOLE   Stanley 

TREEN Mason 

ATTENDANCE  

GODREVY        **92.0%** 

FISTRAL         88.2% 

MOUSEHOLE           96.7% 

TREEN                  96.9% 

Well done to Godrevy—they were the only class to 

improve their attendance this week 

DIARY DATES FOR FIRST WEEK OF TERM 

Monday, 27 January - Cross Country at Hayle School for running 

club members 

Tuesday, 28 January - Gymnastics in Penzance for Mousehole 

Tuesday, 28 January - No Running club today 

Thursday, 30 January  - Swimming for Group 3 

A full list of all the spring  term’s dates is available on our website. 
CAMP KERNOW 

Pupils in Fistral class 

need to let us know by 

Monday, 3 February, 

whether or not they 

will be attending this year’s camp in June. 

SEESAW - Pupils in Mousehole and 

Fistral classes were given letters 

about Seesaw last week.  Please make 

sure that you have returned your 

child’s permission slip. 

ASDA tokens - Our Forest School providers, Shifting Hori-

zons CIC, have been chosen as one of the charities support-

ed by Asda in their foyer.  If you shop there please get your 

token at the checkout and pop it into the collecting bin on 

the way out.  Thank you. 

Trip money - Lots of parents have 

not yet paid for the school cinema trip 

on 13 January  and several still owe for 

the Fistral class visit to Helston Muse-

um yesterday.  Please ensure that pay-

ments are made as soon as possible; 

without parental support we will not 

be able to undertake such visits.   Re-

member that if your child is going on 

the Okehampton camp and you have 

asked to use Pupil Premium funds that 

will have used up all of your child’s al-

location. 

Parent Governor - Today is the closing date for nomina-

tions for the Parent Governor vacancy.  If you had planned to 

submit a nomination but have not yet done so then please 

send it via email to secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk. Look 

out for an update on next week’s newsletter regarding elec-

tion.  

ST ERTH FAMILY ACTIVITY TRAIL - Claire Casey has 

asked us to mention that the reprints of the St Erth 

Family Activity Trail have been supported by grants 

from Cornwall Council’s Community Chest Fund 

and St Erth Parish Council. 

PARKING - I realise that we often remind you not to 

use the school car park during busy times, when chil-

dren are arriving or leaving school.  However, please 

can we also ask that you take special care when park-

ing and turning outside the school.  It has been noted 

that when doing 3-point turns cars overhang the 

pavement when children are passing by.  We under-

stand that limited road width makes this a tricky 

move but please be aware of passing children.  Also 

please try and not block the entrance to the new 

houses built opposite. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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